4. The Seal-Court-Order-09-08-2018-got-on-the-06-12-2018 is the final outcome, which Enfield Council has failed to do
any part of it just lie to people as to the reason they have done nothing.

My son is getting badly effected by what Enfield Council is doing they have left this nearly 3 months to bring it back into court this
is not right.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell

From: Ronak Ahmed [mailto:ronak@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk]
Sent: 12 June 2019 14:54

To: Lorraine Cordell

Subject: RE: Simon Cordell FOOED222

Good afternoon

The London Borough of Enfield have reverted to us just now to state that they have written to the Court asking to take the
matter forward. They have confirmed that we are on court record so all correspondence will be sent to us.

Please wait for further contact from us.

Kind Regards

Ronak Ahmed

Solicitor (Consultant)

Tel +44 (0) 20 8889 3319
Email ronak@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk

From: Ronak Ahmed

Sent: 12 June 2019 14:31

To: Lorraine Cordell <|orraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Subject: Re: Simon Cordell FOOED222

Good afternoon

| have chased up London Borough of Enfield as to what steps if any they have taken to restore the matter and will revert to
you once they reply. We are on court record so should be notified by the Court Direct of any developments.

In the interim, it may he advisable to set up a royal mail redirection service and have post sent elsewhere. Not foolproof
but worth considering.

Please do note that | am not a full time member of staff and am contracted to provide services to the Firm and so may not
be dealing with my cases every single working day. If you are ever anxious about anything please give the office a ring
and speak to Sean who is normally in.

Please try not to worry.
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